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Sarah Leach

To: Holly Willford
Cc: Kenny Ng
Subject: RE: Follow Up: Re: B4/2022P Clarification Request

 

From: Kathy Shaw  
Subject: B4/2022P Clarification Request 
Date: January 13, 2022 at 7:56:36 PM EST 
To: hwillford@pelham.coa 
Cc: Kathy Shaw  
 
Hello Holly Willford 
 
Hope this email finds you well. 
 
I am hoping you can provide clarification in regards to the proposal sent Dec 24 2021, File B4/2022P. 
 
There are two areas of concern: 
 
1). The language in the “Location of the lands and purpose of this application” notes that PART 3 is to be 
retained for future residential use. 
 
2). On the supplied Sketch an indication of a road between the golf course and the PART 3. 
 
The proposal doesn’t address these items in detail.  On this basis I would not support the changes requested for 
the 8m property line change until these two items can be removed from this documentation. 
 
We would not support a road or residential in the Part 3 area. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathy and Alan Shaw 

 Philmori Blvd 
Fonthill 
 
 

 
 
 

 


